
ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROLBOARD
October 20, 1994

PHIBRO-TECH, INC., formerly
SOUTHERNCALIFORNIA CHEMICAL
COMPANY, a division of CP
CHEMICALS, INC.,

Petitioner,

v. ) PCB 93—17
(Permit Appeal)

ILLINOIS ENVIRONMENTAL
PROTECTION AGENCY,

Respondent.

ORDEROF THE BOARD (by R.C. Flemal):

On October 6, 1994 the petitioner filed a status report
pursuant to Board order of August 11, 1994. The petitioner
reports that it has submitted its revised closure plan, styled as
Phibro-Tech, Inc.’s “Request For A Site Specific Determination of
Clean Closure” for the Union, Illinois Facility, to the Illinois
Environmental Protection Agency (Agency). After the Agency’s
preliminary review, the petitioner expects to schedule a meeting
with the Agency to discuss petitioner’s site specific closure
request and final determination concerning the facility.

The Board accepts the petitioner’s status report and directs
the filing of a new status report on or before December 5, 1994
to be filed with the Board and hearing officer.

IT IS SO ORDERED.

I, Dorothy N. Gunn, Clerk of the Illinois Pollution Control
Boar~hereby cert)pfy ~iat the above order was adopted on
~Rt’ day of ___________________, 1994, by a vote of ~

Dorothy M. G~n, Clerk1

Illinois Pol~Jition Control Board


